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Chryston High School Ski Trip 2020
Dear Parent / Carer,

After a number of meetings and discussions around a ski trip for 2020, we are delighted to inform you that we are looking to offer to opportunity to travel to Passo Tonale in January 2020. Although the trip has been approved by Mr Mitchell, we are still awaiting confirmation from the Local Authority for the trip to run. However, given the relatively short turnaround and the close proximity of summer holidays, we thought it best to start the process early.

  We will be travelling again with Snowtraxx International, a company whom we have developed strong working relationships with over the last 6 years. We will be travelling back to a resort which we have become familiar with over the course of our last two trips, and one which will offer adequate levels of challenge to all of our travelling young people. Due to the time of year, we have been asked to restrict our numbers to 30 young people, and if there are more pupils interested than there are places available, then names will be drawn from a hat, with all pupils who are not drawn being offered a place on the reserve list, or a refunded deposit.

  The total cost of the trip, will be £900, which includes 4 hours* of ski instruction each day, ski hire for 6 days skiing, as well as all meals for the duration of the trip. In order to bring down the monthly payments required, we would ask that any pupils who are interested in travelling with us, should pay a £200 deposit no later than 27/06/19, this will allow us to inform the young people prior to the summer. The balance of £700 would then be required to be paid by the end of November, with a payment plan of: 


August - £175



September - £175



October - £175

November - £175

  If you require any further information, then please do not hesitate to contact myself, or Mr Jopling at the school on 01236 794890.

Regards,

Mr G McAlpine
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Jonny Mitchell


Head Teacher
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